
November 02, 2016 

NOTICE 
This is to inform all applicants for students Loans for academic year 2016/17 and the 

general public that the application process and award of Loans was concluded and the final 

list was uploaded on HESFB website.  

You are hereby notified that there are some fake lists circulating in the public domain and 

you are requested not to pay any attention to them. In the event that, you have any queries 

or complaints regarding the list of successful beneficiaries, please feel free to visit our 

website www.hesfb.go.ug or info@hesfb.go.ug or HESFB Facebook page and send all 

your complaints.  

You can also visit our offices on 7th floor, Plot 1 Lourdel towers, Lourdel Rd Nakasero, 

Wandegeya or call us on 0414255300. 

NOTE: DO NOT RESPOND TO ANY E-MAILS, TELEPHONE CALLS CLAIMING TO BE FROM HESFB OR 

AGENTS OF HESFB OTHER THAN THOSE IN THE NOTICE PUBLISHED. 
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